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Paul Ott– 5 years 

Denine received the Y.A.M award from the NOBIDAN group at FNCE.  Below is more information 

about the group and her award.   

Congratulations Denine! 
The National Organization of Blacks in Dietetics and Nutrition (NOBIDAN) has served members for 
over 50 years as a networking group. In 2008, NOBIDAN became the fourth Member Interest 
Group of the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics.  

Focus:  

The National Organization of Blacks in Dietetics and Nutrition 
(NOBIDAN) is a professional organization of African-American die-
tetic and nutrition practitioners whose mission is to provide a fo-
rum for professional development and support of dietetic, optimal 
nutrition and well-being for the general public, particularly those 
of African descent. 

The purpose of the Golden Yam Award is to formally recognize a 
NOBIDAN member who has demonstrated outstanding leadership 
and service to the Academy, NOBIDAN and/or African-Americans 
in the US or abroad and has contributed to the advancement of 
African-Americans in Dietetics. The word YAM means You Are 
Magnificent. The first recipient of the Golden Yam Award  was an-
nounced at the 2012 Food & Nutrition Conference & Expo (FNCE) 
in Philadelphia, PA. 

Fellows Membership    

The Fellow of the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics (FAND) recognizes Academy members who 
have distinguished themselves among their colleagues, as well as in their communities, by their 
service to the dietetics profession and by optimizing the nation’s health through food and nutri-
tion. This is the first year that the Academy has recognized the hard work of the fellows that they 
gave them a luncheon, a ribbon that indicate that they are a fellow and let them sit in the front 
row during the Opening Session at FNCE 2015.   

 



Dr. Evelyn Crayton  (Academy President) and Denine Rogers 

Susan Bertucci, Michelle Greenlee, Denine Rogers, and Amber Wamhoff 



Lori Brown, Susan Bertucci, Michelle Greenlee, and Margaret Martin 


